
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

 
TOWN OF SANTEE  

BUSINESS LICENSE 
 

 

 

The Town of Santee Business License Tax is due and payable by 5:00 p.m., April 30, 

2023.  Postmarks are accepted. 

 

A license tax based on gross income shall be computed for the preceding calendar year or 

fiscal year. 

 

The Town Ordinance states that all businesses must have a Town of Santee Business 

License to conduct business within the Town limits. 

 

All license renewals may be subject to income verification through federal or state 

income tax returns. 

 

A penalty of 5% will be assessed on May 2, 2023, for all renewals not received by 

April 30, 2023. 

 

Please call the clerk’s office at (803) 854-2152 Ext. 2, if you have any questions 

concerning business licenses. 

 

 

Willia B. Wright 

Clerk/Treasurer 

 

 

 


